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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    November 10, 2022 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Sale of Police Vehicle 

     General Ledger #: N/A 

     Number of Supporting Documents: 0 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

         _____ Old Business – Previous Agenda #: 

 

Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the sale of a 2007 Ford F150 Pickup (VIN: 1FTPW12V07KA71192) 
via the MI Bid auction system. 
 

Background  

The Police Department obtained a 2007 Ford F150 Pickup (VIN: 1FTPW12V07KA71192) at no 
cost through the federal 1033 program on 03/07/2019. This vehicle was used for a variety of 
purposes over the past 3 years including use by the Code Enforcement Officer. The vehicle is 
experiencing significant mechanical problems including issues with the transmission. It is not 
cost effective to expend funds repairing this vehicle as it is over 15 years old. As such, I am 
recommending that the vehicle be sold via the MI Bid auction system. 
 
 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 

mailto:HATP@hamburg.mi.us

